
McLean County Unit District No. 5 
1809 West Hovey Avenue 

Normal, Illinois 61761-4339 
                                                             

 
 
 
 
 
April 16, 2025 

Board of Education Members, 

It is my recommendation that the last day of the 2024-25 school year be May 21st 

for K-12 students.  Students will be in attendance for 3 hours and breakfast will be 

the only meal provided.  Our PreK students' last day will be May 20th and it will 

be a regular school day for them. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Dr. Kristen Weikle 
Superintendent, Unit District No. 5 
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